

180 HOWARD STREET, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94105-1617

August 2015

37117 Bruce Irwin Cornblum 16935 W Bernardo Dr Ste 155 San Diego, CA 92127

Dear Mr. Cornblum,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the State Bar of California, I would like to congratulate you on your 50 years of service as a member of the State Bar. The California Supreme Court and the Board of Trustees are pleased to present you with the enclosed certificate of recognition.

During these past 50 years, you have undoubtedly observed many changes in the legal profession as our colleagues continue to respond to the demands of a constantly changing society. It is my hope that you will pass along the wisdom and expertise you have acquired through the years to the less seasoned members of our profession, guiding them along the pathway to a system of justice accessible to all. Your years of commitment and experience are the foundation of the future of the legal profession in California.

Again, thank you for your lifelong contributions to our profession.

With gratitude and best personal regards,

eraig Holden, President